
Business Support in time of recession

Introduction

The City Council recognises that Business Link is the prime access route for businesses seeking help and advice. The role of Business Link will become even more pivotal during a time of recession. The key to business survival will be in helping businesses identify and define the problems they are facing and then help them find solutions. Experience from the past would suggest that all too often business owners leave it too late before looking for help.

The City Council is working with Business Link North West to promote the services it can provide and to encourage businesses facing trading difficulties to seek help early.

· Carlisle Focus – Business Link will provide short pieces of information for inclusion in the Focus throughout the year.

· We are exploring how we circulate helpful information to all businesses using the NDR list.

· Staff Focus / Member Briefing – many of our staff will have friends and family who are in business. We are planning to use the Staff News to circulate information about help from Business Link.

· Use banner space on Civic Centre between events to promote Business Link.

· Web site –The business home page to be updated.

· Commercial property owners – A meeting was arranged involving the owners of private sector business centres and Kingmoor Park to discuss how they can promote Business Link services to their clients, plus providing advice on alternative funding sources. This took place on 12th December 2008.

· The Relationship Manager from Business Link visited the Civic Centre on the 18th December 2008 to brief representatives from all “business facing” departments on the help available from Business Link. It is proposed that this continue through 2009.

· We will use existing information routes – industrial estate tenants database, Carlisle Conference group members, and tourism database to promote Business Link services.   

· Elected members can help by advising any businesses in their wards who are or may be facing difficulties to contact Business Link.

Redundancy Support

There have been a number of small and medium scale redundancies during the last quarter.  These have been across sectors and amongst all sizes of business.

Direct assistance has been given to both companies and the individuals affected, where requested.  Previous experience in dealing with earlier large scale redundancies has meant that the City Council now has the experience to play an important part in the public sector support on offer.   The types of support have ranged from provision and co-ordination of support and advice through to promoting access to other City Council services such as Jobs Fairs and training through the Retail Academy.
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